
AKEBI Secondary School the 3rd-graders in 2018 

I love this event.  When we were 2nd graders, 

we went to English Camp during the summer. 

We spent 2 days with some ALTs.

We must speak only English there.  

But it was very fun.  We ate delicious meals 

（Dinner was Genghis Khan!!）, became good  

friends with ALTs that we met for the first time, and slept with my friends. 

 

We did a skit in English during English Camp. 

We made some groups. And we wrote our skit scripts. 

Then, we started practicing! We make some props,  

memorize our lines and collected costumes.  

It was hard but very interesting! 

When we practiced our skits, 

we could talk with the ALTs many times. 

We can’t usually talk with many ALTs. 

So it was a valuable experience! 

If your group’s skit was wonderful, 

your group was given an award. 

Let’s do our best to be the best! 

 

 
We play a game called “Scavenger Hunt“ in the afternoon.  

Scavenger Hunt is a game we find a hiding ALT and answer their quizzes. 

We make a team at random. Eight people form each relay team.  

ALTs are good at hiding,  

It was hard to look for ALTs． 

Many interesting quizzes were given so it was very fun！ 
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